
Sayyid Al-Hakeem commends Al-Hikma National Movement Sons’ readiness for
upcoming elections’ participation

During his meeting with a gathering of organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in

the  capital,  Baghdad,  on  17/11/2023,  Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  Head  of  Al-Hikma  National

Movement, praised the high enthusiasm and preparedness for the upcoming elections. His Eminence

emphasized that these elections are important for preserving stability in the country and

transforming it into lasting stability.

H.E. also emphasized the importance of understanding the project of Al-Hikma, its extensions,

and its historical symbols, affirming that Al-Hikma is a project rooted in its origins and

present at critical milestones in Iraq's history.

H.E. stressed the adherence to the moderate and centrist approach, stating that Al-Hikma is a

movement characterized by sound and broad internal and external relations.

H.E. also highlighted the necessity of field presence and communication with the public through

all  available  means,  emphasizing  the  importance  of  local  elections  in  building  local

governments that reflect the will of the public.


